
FoodQuestTQ LLC, 4720 Hayward Drive, Frederick, Maryland 21702 Telephone: 240-439-4476 ext. 11 
 

Special Agent Joseph Marinko 
Baltimore Office 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
2600 Lord Baltimore Drive 
Baltimore, MD 21244 
 

September 4, 2014 
 

REFERENCE:  FoodQuestTQ LLC letter of June 25, 2014, requesting an FBI investigation 
 
Dear SA Marinko: 
 
We have completed a report of matter of FoodQuestTQ LLC v. the U.S. Government.  The report is 
supported by a comprehensive computerized library of documents.  We have also prepared a brief 
PowerPoint slide presentation for your use. 
 
We will be sending you an invitation to “dropbox” that will allow you to access the report, supporting 
computer library of documents and the presentation.  When you open the file in “dropbox” please click on 
FoodQuestTQ LLC FBI (Final 9-4-2014) and simply click on the embedded links to access the exhibits.  You 
will also find the PowerPoint presentation by clicking on the file entitled FBI PRESENTATION 9-4-2014. 
 
We seek the FBI’s permission to release a copy of the report and the supporting library of documentation 
to Ms. Trish Harris at the Office of Bar Counsel, District of Columbia, to support disciplinary complaints 
against Mr. Dale Berkley of the Office of General Counsel at the Department of Health and Human Services, 
Ms. Elizabeth Dickinson, Chief Counsel, and Ms. Ariel Seeley, Legal Counsel, at the Food and Drug 
Administration. 
 
We would appreciate your prompt reply to our request for an investigation and your permission to release 
the report to the Office of Bar Counsel.  The Office of Bar Counsel is initiating a preliminary review of the 
matter and it is important that they receive the full benefit of the report and supporting documentation as 
they determine what disciplinary actions may be warranted with respect to Mr. Berkley, Ms. Dickinson and 
Ms. Seeley. 
 
We are available to the FBI at any time to review the report and supporting documentation with your 
investigators.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John H. Hnatio, Ed.D., Ph.D.  
Chief Science Officer 
 
 


